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Transfer Procedures for Consolidating Agencies

1. Any new Location Codes and/or Time and Labor Groups must be submitted to debra.atkinson@ct.gov. The template used for this purpose can be found on the CORE-CT website, Time and Labor, http://www.core-ct.state.ct.us/hr/human_resources/xls/lctn_tmgrp_tmplt.xls  

2. PLEASE DO NOT ENTER ANY ‘ETO” TRANSACTIONS VIA JOB DATA. DAS will enter all ETO transactions centrally for losing agencies and will continue to complete the transfer via Job Data as usual, centrally. Gaining agencies must complete and submit the CONSOLIDATIONS TRANSFER SPREADSHEET to Pauline.Mahoney@ct.gov. 

3. The Consolidations Transfer Spreadsheet can be found on the DAS Website, Statewide Human Resources Administration, HR Forms, http://das.ct.gov/images/1090/CONSOLIDATION%20SPREADSHEET2.pdf .
4. Human Resources staff in “losing” agencies impacted by consolidations must communicate with “gaining” agencies to obtain the information necessary to expedite the transfer of the POSITION. Specifically, the losing agency must obtain from the gaining agency values for the DeptID (if known), the Combination Code (if known), and the Location Code fields. 

5. The losing agency must then initiate the POSITION transfer using the information gained. NOTE: Agencies that will become part of the Office of Governmental Accountability (OGA), the Bureau of Rehabilitation Services (BRS), or the Board of Regents (BOR) will not be able to change the DeptID or Combination Code at this time. Therefore, these agencies need ONLY complete the spreadsheet by providing current information for all fields except those for New Department ID and Combination Code). DAS staff will update the current location code provided by replacing the first three digits of the current Location Code with the new 3-digit acronym (i.e., OGA, BRS, or BOR). The numerical digits will remain as they are. This will provide a mechanism for tracking all employees within the new agency until new Department IDs and Combination Codes are established. 

Please call Deb Atkinson at 860-622-2314 or e-mail to debra.atkinson@ct.gov if you have any questions. 
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